
 

 
 

Northwest Medical Foundation of Tillamook 
DBA Tillamook Regional Medical Center 

 
Verification of Tax-Exempt Status 

 
 

Operated by Adventist Health under a long-term lease through 2045 with Tillamook 
County, Tillamook Regional Medical Center is considered by the Internal Revenue 
Service to be a subordinate unit covered by the group exemption of the General 
Conference of Seventh-day Adventists. 
 
Attached is a signed letter from the General Conference of Seventh-day Adventists 
affirming this coverage under group exemption number 1071. 
 
For any questions about this tax-exempt status, please contact: 
 
Walt Larson, CFO 
Tillamook Regional Medical Center 
503-815-2260 
 
 
Thomas E. Wetmore 
Office of the General Counsel 
General Conference of Seventh-day Adventists 
301-680-6320 
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